
 

29th April 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
At Enfield Heights we are A Force for Positive Change. The children have 
decided that they would like to help our trust run their weekly food bank in 
order to make a difference to their community.  
 
The food bank runs every Monday at Woodpecker Hall.  
We will leave after lunch so there is no change to the children’s usual lunch 
routine. 
 
Details are as follows: 
Date: Monday 13th May 2024 
Depart school: 12:30pm 
Return to school: 3:30pm 
Location: Woodpecker Hall Academy, Cuckoo Hall Lane, N9 8DR  
Travel: 279 TFL bus 
Cost: Free 
Lunch: As normal.  
 
Full school uniform, suitable walking shoes and weather appropriate coats 
must be worn. 
 
We would be grateful if you could donate an item for the foodbank. We 
would like items including toiletries, dried food, pasta, tinned foods etc.  
 
Please log into Arbor to give your consent.  
We require two parent volunteers to help on this trip.  Please let me know if 
you can assist.  
 
Many thanks 
Miss Cooper 
Year 3 teacher  
 


